
 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

September 9
th

, 2024 

Agenda 

• Welcome & Introductions 

• Purpose of the P.A.C. 

• Norms 

• Rocky Mount Mission and Vision 

• School Strategic Plan 

• PBIS 

o What do you know about PBIS? 

o What do you want to know more about? 

• Roadrunner Race 

• Next Steps 

o Next meeting January 8
th

 at 7:15 am 

 

 

Purpose:  

The District believes family and community engagement is critical to 
student and district success. The establishment of Principal Advisory 
Councils is intended to provide a means by which parents, 
community members, and school staff can work together to create a 
better understanding of and mutual respect for each other’s 
concerns and share ideas for school improvement.  



Minutes: 

Introductions were made. The purpose of PAC was discussed along 
with the norms and the mission and vision of Rocky Mount.  

Dr. Vaniman shared the School Strategic Plan with the team. This 
year, Rocky Mount is focusing on strategies that help our students 
who already know the standard. The staff will be trained on 
strategies and ideas on how to accelerate students who have already 
shown mastery of the standard.  

Dr. Vaniman discussed that we are a PBIS school. The pledge was 
said and the team discussed how students earn PBIS rewards. 
Participants asked about whether points go away at the end of the 
year. We tell the students to spend their points by the end of the 
school year. This year we will have a week where students can 
purchase rewards. 

Dr. Vaniman discussed the Roadrunner Race and how it is our big 
fundraiser for the year to support our STEM program. 

Open Agenda: It was expressed that parents didn’t realize RI/MI are 
no longer. Dr. Vaniman will send information out to let everyone 
know. A parent expressed wanting a sidewalk on the side where the 
marquee is. Dr. Vaniman will reach out to SPLOST to see what our 
options are. A parent expressed concern about dismissal from clubs 
and that it is crowded. Dr. Vaniman will speak with the ASP director 
to see what options we have. The group asked to have the Learning 
Commons explained to the community so they understand what 
their children will be doing in that specials class.  

Next meeting is January 8th at 7:15 am.  

 


